
 

  

 

Dear Primary and Prep. parents,  

 

      As a school community, we are deeply committed to providing our child 

with the best education possible and that includes challenging each one of 

them to reach his/her full potential. 

     English department is announcing the start of Round 2 for Cambridge 

English courses for all levels (Starters, Movers, Flyers, KET, PET, FCE)  to 

enrich our students’ language and  provide them with the foundation they 

need to excel on the Cambridge  Examination. 

     Kindly be notified that the placement test will be on Wednesday, 27th of 

September at 10 am. The test fee is 200 L.E.  

     Booking the test starts from Wednesday, 20th of September till 

Saturday, 23rd of September. 

 

Note:  

Students who sat for the placement test before and didn’t join the 

course, kindly inform the school (Mrs. Christina Morcos). 

 

English Supervisor                Principal of                               School Director 

                                                   Primary & Prep. stages           

       Christina Morcos                Christiane Tharwat                       Mona Kamal 

 

 

 

 


